
 

 

 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/152/2021-2022                                                                             14th NOV 2021 
 

SCHOOL TRANSPORT 

Dear Parents (Grades VI to VIII), 
 

Greetings! 
 
This is to inform you that the school is planning to start transport facilities for 

our students. We request you to fill the form below for us to make the necessary 

arrangements: - 

https://forms.office.com/r/bSPFsuSt08 
 

Kindly fill the form by Tuesday 16th November 2021. 
 

Thank you 

 

Warm Regards  

Nidhi Tewari  

Principal 

https://forms.office.com/r/bSPFsuSt08

